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Friday, 24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 

Father’s Day Breakfast, Friday 14th June 8:00-9:00am 
 
I am writing to invite you to a Father’s Day Breakfast on the above date during Breakfast Club. This 
opportunity will enable you to have breakfast with your child and see the current provision that we offer, 
such as the food available and games and activities that our children have access to. If you are considering 
sending your child to Breakfast Club, this will be an ideal opportunity to gain insight into how the Breakfast 
Club is managed and speak to staff about any questions or queries you may have. 
 
Following on from our breakfast Y2 will be holding a Father’s Day liturgy at 9.15am, all welcome. 
 
There is a charge of £2.50 per child please pay on your child’s Scopay. Adults are free. 
 

If you wish to attend the Father’s Day Breakfast please log into SCOPAY and click on ‘Trips and events’ and 
select ‘Father’s Day Breakfast’. This is where you will complete the parental consent and reserve your 
place.  
 
Please book and make payment for your child on their scopay breakfast account. 

 
Yours sincerely 

     
  Mrs Statham  
  Head of School 
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